
Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some important 

changes to our Terms of Service that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

We understand that changes to our terms may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize 

for any disruption this may cause. Our goal is to continue to provide you with the best possible 

service while ensuring transparency and clarity. 

These changes are designed to enhance your experience with us and to better protect your 

interests. We encourage you to review the updated Terms of Service in detail at [Link to Terms 

of Service]. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our customer support team at [Customer Support Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


